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Comments: Permit system

 

I have been an avid hike for years. Here's my suggestion:

PLEASE DO NOT MAKE A PERMIT SYSTEM FOR THOSE AREAS THAT ARE NOT IN HEAVY USE. Yes, I

can see a real reason for permitting South Sister Mountain and other popular areas being abused by too much

human activity. But please do not place permits in other areas like Jefferson Wilderness. A great part of hiking is

the spontaneity component. 

Also, charging permit fees will have a negative impact on those with lesser means. Hiking should be available TO

ALL.

Thank you.

 


